DO YOU REMEMBER?

Our historical society will hold a nostalgia night program for our

January meeting. January’s meeting wil be held on Thursday, January
19, at 7:30pm. Of course, the meeting will be held at the Melville
House, 2-114th St. Members are encouraged to bring an item or two

from the 1950’s to aild with the program. Kathleen Tivnan will
provide refreshments.

MEETING TIME CHANGE

It was decided at a Board of Trustees meeting earlier this month to
begin the winter meetings at an earlier time. We will begin
January’s and February’s meetings at 7:30 pm. Hopefully by beginning
at an earlier time we will get done earlier making it easier for
everyone to get home.

RAFFLE WINNERS
The following people were the lucky winners at our December meeting.

First Prize: Sally Breen

Second Prize: Frank MacDonald

Third Prize: Gloria Soldani

Fourth Prize: Richard Zeller

Fifth Prize: Donald Petro
Congratulations to all of the lucky winners! And thanks to all who
entered and supported our society through this endeavor.

REMEMBER: Our phone number iIs 235-3501. The answering machine
message contains information about the monthly program, and WILL have
Information in the event of meeting cancellation.
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FEBRUARY PROGRAM

On Thursday, February 16, 1994, we will be pleased to welcome Mark T.
Bodnar as our guest speaker for our February meeting. Mr. Bodnar
will speak on the topic, " Lt. William Pohlman, an American Hero.'
Mr . Bodnar is employed at the Watervliet Arsenal and is a member of
the Capital District Civil War Roundtable. This should be a very
interesting program based on the Civil War and participants from our
area. As 1is our custom, there will be a short business meeting
preceding our speaker’s presentation. Don’t forget the meeting will
begin at 7:30 pm at the Melville House, 2~114th Street. Won’t you

please join us for what should be a most interesting and enjoyable
evening?

FEBRUARY REFRESHMENTS

At this time no one has volunteered to provide refreshments for our
February meeting, or for any of the rest of the Spring meetings.

It would be appreciated if someone would volunteer to bring goodies
for this month. If you would like to volunteer for February 16,
please call Al Thorne (235-6656) as soon as possible. There will be
a sign up sheet available at the meeting for the rest of the
meetings.

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

The following are the scheduled programs for the remainder of the
1994-95 season.

March 16— Robert Mulligan - "A Batteau Trip on the Mohawk"
April 20- Ann Legenbauer - "Dolls"
May 18- Jack Gallagher - "School Project"

Remember the Historical Soclety’s Phone number is: 235-3501.



LANSINGBURGH HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Lansingburgh, New York
12182

May 18,1995

fo the Membership:

Your nominating committee for the year 1995-96
ecommends the following slate of officers for your
Lpproval:

PRESIDENT: Kathleen Tivnan

VICE PRESIDENT: Andy Maier
TREASURER: Kathleen Tivnan
ASSISTANT TREASURER:

SECRETARY: Byron Moak

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY: June Donovan
HISTORIAN: Frances Broderick

TRUSTEES (1995-98)
Frances Broderick
Warren Broderick
Alice Ellett
Robert Spencer

Nominating Committe:
Barbara Carlo

June Donovan
Richard Zeller




LANSINGBURGH HISTORICAL SOCIETY

2 114th Street (P.O. Box 219)
LANSINGBURGH (Rensselaer County) N.Y. 12182

October 24,1995

Dear Friends and Members:

The last year has been protect the museum year. We now have a telephone( 518-235-3501)
and a security system to protect the house from fire and thefte. Motion lights were installed
around the house as an additional protection.

In the summer, a windstorm broke huge branches off the willow tree in the park. This
required professional removal-an unwanted expense.

Our next project will be the redoing of the apartment now used for storage. It need .
cleaningand painting,as well as equipment to make it a more efficient space for office
use and record keeping alsos

Your can support our efforts by purchasing the enclosed ticketse. Our prizesthis year are:

1e Lenox china Christmas bowl
2, Collectable doll from Lenox —dressed to go to the prom
3. Lansingburgh Bicentennial plate
4o Westmoreland bowl and candlesticks
5. Candy dish=covered,of pressed glass
iore tickets are available by calling Alice Ellett at at 235-7892. The drawing will

be on December 14,1995 at our annual auction.

Sincerely,

Kathleen M.Tivnan, President

Lansinebureh Historical Societv



